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A WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR

i n s t a g r a m  -
@ j c u _ h i s t o r y d e p a r t m e n t

 f a c e b o o k  -  @ J C U h i s t o r y

T A K E  A  L O O K  A T  O U R
S O C I A L  M E D I A :

Hello,  History Majors and Minors!
      
Registration is upon us.  Here is an IMPORTANT NOTE for RISING
JUNIORS AND SENIORS: 

Due to class size expectations, the History Department will be
offering Senior Seminar every OTHER year.  So IF YOU ARE GOING
TO BE A JUNIOR IN FALL 2025 YOU NEED TO SIGN UP FOR SENIOR
SEMINAR.  I know: it’s an adjustment.  And you may well be taking
History Methods after Senior Seminar, which is head-spinning.  But
that’s how it goes.  It is an amazing class and you will get a lot out of it
either as a junior or a senior.

I am delighted to report Dr. Matt Berg just won the Distinguished
Faculty Award for outstanding teaching, research, and service at John
Carroll.  We are so proud!

And I look forward to hearing from Mikayla Ortiz, class of 2018, about
her career journey at our Awards/Alumni Banquet on April 24th.  I
hope to see you there: Please RSVP to Kristi Lerch.

Best wishes,
Anne Kugler
Department Chair

https://www.instagram.com/jcu_historydepartment/
https://www.facebook.com/JCUhistory


C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S
t o  D r .  R o g e r  P u r d y

w h o  w a s  p r o m o t e d  t o
F u l l  P r o f e s s o r !

 This semester the History Club had a showing of The
Patriot and pizza in February, and plans to check out
the McKinley National Memorial in Canton.  For
updates, please check in with Ryan Parlin:
rparlin27@jcu.edu

FACULTY NEWS

ATTENTION RISING SENIORS!
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY!

THE REV. HOWARD J. KERNER, S.J.,  SCHOLARSHIP FUND
WAS ESTABLISHED THROUGH THE GENEROSITY OF

ALUMNI, FRIENDS, AND COLLEAGUES OF REV. KERNER. IT
HONORS THE MEMORY OF A LONGTIME MEMBER OF THE

HISTORY DEPARTMENT FACULTY, WHO SERVED THE
DEPARTMENT FROM 1948 UNTIL 1985. UP TO TWO KERNER
SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE EACH YEAR AND WILL BE

AWARDED IN THE RECIPIENTS’ SENIOR YEAR. THE
APPLICATION PERIOD IS OPEN. ALL APPLICATIONS ARE
DUE ON APRIL , 2025. DETAILS AND THE APPLICATION

CAN BE FOUND AT:
HTTPS://JCU.EDU/ACADEMICS/HISTORY/KERNER-

SCHOLARSHIPS
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